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Dear Parents,
So I would like to start off by saying we had an Ofsted inspection on 31st January 2018  and the report has  been published. We have been given a rating of ‘Good’ for which we are very happy and will continue to offer the children high standards of care and education. 
The report can be found at; www. Ofsted.gov.uk
Invoices and Payment
Your invoice for the Summer Term is attached with this newsletter. 

For your convenience payment of this invoice can be made in two instalments, the first being no later than Friday 20th April 2018.  To ensure no charges are incurred.
If you are paying monthly by childcare vouchers then you may need to make additional payments in the event of a shortfall between the voucher amounts and your actual invoice. Where possible we prefer payment to be made directly by bank transfer.
Our bank details are as follows and please always use your child’s name as reference:-
Sort Code:   40-20-23    Account no:    61627759    Account name:    Bright Stars Pre-School

With effect from 14th January 2018 we no longer accept credit card payments with.  
Activities in March
As you know this month’s Topic has been about the environment and our community. The children started the month with ‘World Book Day’ and so many braved the snow to attend in their favourite character costumes. The children focused on making their own story books and using the puppets to recreate and role play. They made the pigs houses using printed paper bricks, straw and sticks from the story ‘The Three Little Pigs’. To promote physical development within literacy the children went through the different elements from the story ‘Were Going on a Bear Hunt’ in the garden.  We also read the story of ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’, this story gave us an opportunity to talk about emotions and feelings as well as likes and dislikes in food starting with porridge of course. As part of math’s activity we counted using the book ‘Ten in A bed’. One parent managed to stop by in the morning to read to our children making their child very proud.
The week beginning 5th March we observed the week long activities from NDNA  (National Day Nurseries Association) annual campaign ‘Happy Body Happy Me ‘ which is to encourage better health and happiness in children.  This year has been about physical development.
Monday     
we focused on creating movement through music and dance.
Tuesday      
we set out an obstacle course which encouraged the children to experiment moving in 

different ways to work their way across the obstacles.
Wednesday  
was walk a mile day and this was an easy task for the children who spend most of their day 

on their little feet.
Thursday      
the children followed instructions to move in certain ways, flying like an aeroplane, 


chugging  like a train, running like a cheetah or waddling like  a penguin.
Friday         
the children had to go on a treasure hunt using their senses to find objects and the smaller 

ones in the group played hide and seek.
For Mothers Day the children discussed things they did to show they care and how they help each other at home. We also turned our home corner role play into restaurants and coffee shops. The children made greeting cards and fairy cakes in appreciation.
The children also learnt about their senses and how we use them they participated in a number of activities relating to this topic such as, making sensory socks, using the sensory bags to guess the smell. They made spectacles, drew pictures of sounds they liked and disliked, they tasted different foods like celery, ginger, garlic, pineapple, mangoes to name a few. They learnt about touch, feeling different textures, such as feathers, cotton wool, glitter, beads and hair gel.
The children discussed healthy eating, the different types of foods they eat and making good choices, the kinds of foods that are good and bad for our teeth.   
St Patricks Day was celebrated wearing all things green and the children heard traditional tales from Ireland as well as tasting Soda Bread for their afternoon snack.

Themes and Activities for April 
Detecting Spring & Gardening 



                      

    
Pets                            


     

   

 

Mini Beast & Pond Life 
Reminders – please do let us know if your child is absent or sick .As you all know this time of year we get a lot of illnesses that go around. Therefore please could you make  staff aware if your child has been slightly under the weather or if they have been given any form of medicine in the mornings. We are cleaning the Pre-School  as much as we can to help prevent any germs or illnesses spreading to other children or even staff members.Please help us to ensure that infection control is adhered to.  Thank You 

Staff Announcement - Sadly we will be saying farewell to Christine Chambi and Karma Khosla, they will be moving onto pastures new as part of career progression.  We would like to wish them every success in their new ventures and thank them for all their hard work here at Bright Stars Pre-School 
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Comments and Suggestions Booklet
As I hope you are aware there is a comments & suggestions box where you can leave your comments or suggestions or indeed to praise us on the work we do.  It would be much appreciated and helpful if we had your thoughts and feelings about the pre-school, whether you are happy or if you would like to see any changes.  This helps us provide the best possible care and education for your children. So please do take the time to comment. You can also leave your comments and rate us at;
www.daynurseries.co.uk




Notes for your Diary





Terms starts - 16th April 2018





St Georges Day – 23rd April 2018 








Additional Sessions


If you need any additional sessions, you may book these, provided we have spaces, by calling the Pre-School, places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Daily fees are £37.50 for a full day, please note payment for these sessions will be added to your invoice and an Additional Session form must be signed.











Contact Details:


Mira Backory                                                         		Karma Khosla


Nursery Manager                                                   		Deputy Manager


� HYPERLINK "mailto:mira@brightstarsnursery.ltd.uk" �mira@brightstarsnursery.ltd.uk�                                          � HYPERLINK "mailto:karma@brightstarsnursery.ltd.uk" �karma@brightstarsnursery.ltd.uk�


0208 886 9400





Claire Gopoulos                                                                	Helen Regan


Proprietor                                                               		Operations Director
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